
Good Sunday Evening Gulfside Pelicans.  This is Mrs. Krapfl your principal 

and I’m hoping everyone is having a nice weekend.   

 

We have had a lot of new little pelicans register with us the last couple of 

weeks so I want to be sure you know we are a Community School 

Partnership and have many resources to offer our students and families.  If 

you are in need of a service or support just come into the front office and 

fill out a community school referral form explaining your needs.  The 

Community School director will then take a look and see how we can 

work together to help.  We have dental services right on campus, mental 

health support, and can help locate other resources to meet your needs.   

Your child’s education is very important to us and we want to help you 

prioritize their learning.  

 

 It’s a quiet week at GSES with our usual events of 4th/5th grade math camp, 

4th/5th grade chorus, and 3rd grade reading book club.   

 

Boys and Girls I have an exciting chance for you to be able to win a trip for 

the day to walk on the Tampa Bay Bucaneers football field, go inside the 

pirate ship, and meet important people that make the Football games happen!  

How do you do this, you ask?  Well, on January 31st we kick off this year’s 

cookie dough fundraiser.  This fundraiser will continue to provide student 

and staff incentives.  The school store will get more fun items for boys and 



girls to earn with their pelican tickets.  All students that sell 10 or more tubs 

of cookie dough will get a free trip for a day to visit the Bucs Stadium.  

Tuesday morning those families going through the car loop will get to 

sample the cookies as they really are delicious.   

 

New families to Gulfside we want to invite you to a community dinner at the 

Holiday Lake Civic Center every Thursday night.  This is for all families and 

is complimentary.  A chef prepares the food and there is always plenty as 

dinner starts at 5:30 to 6:30.   


